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February 3, 2020 
 

RE: Ramz Development Foundation  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This letter is to confirm that the Ramz Development Foundation has been a grantee of the National 

Endowment for Democracy (NED) since 2017. Since that time, the Ramz Development Foundation has 

received six consecutive grants, including one approved by our board of directors on January 2021. Ramz 

Development Foundation has worked on raising awareness on women’s issues through radio 

programming including combating violence against women in education, the right to inherit, and the right 

to pass on their citizenship to their children. The narrative and financial reports required for the grants 

were received and satisfactory. 

 

Should you require any further details or have any questions about the Ramz Development Foundation 

work with NED, please do not hesitate to contact me at caseb@ned.org   

 

     

                                                                                           Best wishes, 

     

 

    Case Boeshaar 

    Program Officer 

    Middle East and North Africa 
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